
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
11/22/2021 

CAP/Marketing Board Meeting Scheduled 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas State Marketing Board for Recyclables and Compliance 
Advisory Panel (CAP) will conduct its quarterly meeting on Monday, December 6, 2021, at 2:00 
p.m. by utilizing the virtual meeting platform Zoom. 
 
The meeting will include a yearly summary, determination of the 2021 stipend, amending and 
approving minutes from a prior meeting, discussion of vacant positions, and an overview of the 2020 
State of the Air Report.   
 
The Marketing Board advises and assists DEQ with finding and maintaining markets for recyclable 
materials in Arkansas. CAP is a federal program that was established to help small businesses with 
air permits. The public is encouraged to attend the quarterly board meetings. Those interested in 
attending the meeting should register by emailing Lucy Cross, at cross@adeq.state.ar.us by 5 p.m. 
Friday, December 3, 2021. 
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